## 3. VISION FOR DUDLEY CREEK

The Board received a report on the workshop held with residents of Kellys Road regarding the Council's aims for Dudley Creek. This was as a follow up to the petition received regarding Dudley Creek at Kellys Reach.

Board members requested a memo from staff regarding the cost sharing option suggested by Ingrid Stonhill.

The Board **decided** that the low flow of water through Kellys Reach be investigated and that any remedial work required be implemented this financial year from current capital funding from the Waterways and Wetlands Restoration and Base Flow Improvements funding.

